Dear Travis Parents,

I am thrilled to join the Falcon family! It will be my pleasure to lead a school with such an extraordinary learning community where teachers, staff, students, and families are actively engaged in making excellence happen every day!

My career in education began as a 7th grade history teacher in 2002. Over the past two decades I have had the privilege of serving as a teacher, vice principal and principal. I am the proud parent of a high school freshman and senior at Benicia High School and enjoy spending my free time gardening and walking our lab and corgi.

My top priority as a school administrator is to foster a safe and supportive school climate in which students build positive relationships with adults and peers alike. With this solid foundation, we can focus on quality instruction and provide multiple levels of support. Strong relationships foster trust and with trust we continue to move our practice forward. I believe successful schools have very regular communication, community and parent partnerships. I value input and welcome feedback from all stakeholders.

As principal, it is my goal to foster a learning environment that is challenging, safe and supportive. I strive to create a culture of collaboration and teamwork to promote student growth and development in all areas. I am eager to meet all of our falcons and, in partnership with families, help them soar!

Please do not hesitate to contact me by phone or email with any questions, concerns, or ideas you would like to share. 707-437-2070 ldalske@travisusd.org

Warm Regards,



Lindsay Dalske Principal